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STEREO 96.9 MHz BOX 461, MOLINE, ILLINOIS 61265 309/526-3357

September 2, 1975

Rolland L. Lindblade
1017 N. 90th St. #2
Omaha, Nebraska 68114

Dear Mr, Lindblade,

Thank you for your letter of August 28. It is always a pleasure
to hear from distant listeners.

We are an automated station which makes verifying your reception
a very simple process. According to our print-out tape on
August 26, 1975 the commercials and slogan/ID's were broadcast
as listed in your letter. So it appears you were indeed picking
up our signal from 11:20 AM to 11:44 AM on the morning of August
26, 1975.

I've enclosed a coverage map as you requested. By the way, if you
notice a lack of technical response in this letter it's because
our Chief Engineer is away on vacation and I'm answering on his
behalf. Thanks again for your letter.

Sincerely

obert E, Davis
Operations Manager
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CC: N. Rosenthal, Chief Engineer



